RALPH CENDEIAS COC V42381, SN62L CSP-SAN QUENTIN SAN QUENTIN, CA 94964

san framcisco la ve

OS MAY 2020 PMS L



PRISON UNINERSITY PROJECT POST OFFICE 492 SAN QUENTIN, CA 94964

-

CONTROL OF THE PARTY OF THE PAR

DEAR PRISON UNIVERSITY PROJECT FRIENDS,

I AM VERY GRATEFUL FOR THE PACKAGE THAT YOU SENT.

IT WAS DELICIOUS, AND PRACTICAL AS WELL. IT WAS A PLEASANT SURPRISE TO US ALL. I MUST SAY THAT SUCH A THOUGHTFUL ACTION BY THE PRISON UNIVERSITY PROJECT STAFF, TEACHERS AND FRIENDS IS IN A WAY NOT A SURPRISE. I SAY THIS BECAUSE EVERY EXPERIENCE I HAVE HAD WITH "PUP" HAS BEEN A JOY TO ME. THE PUP STAFF HAS ALWAYS BEEN CONSIDERATE OF THE COMFORT AND WELL BEING OF ALL OF US AT SAN QUENTIN, WHETHER WE ARE STUDENTS OR NOT.

I AM CURRENTLY IN THE CHEMISTRY 111 CLASS AND CANNOT WAIT FOR CLASSES TO RESUME. I REALLY MISS THE TEACHERS, STAFF, STUDENTS, AND THE EXPERIENCE.

THANK YOU ALL VERY MUCH.

WITH GREATEST RESPECT,

RALPH CENDEJAS JR. CDC V42381, 5N62L

P.S. YOU ARE WELCOME TO SHARE THIS LETTER.